

template

LAPP / CERN weekly meeting

13/03/2025

Event: <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1525827/>

Attendees: Marion, Leo, Alberto, Frederic (LAPP) & Giovanni and Enrique (CERN)

Minutes:

- OSCAR General Meeting summary - <https://indico.in2p3.fr/event/34984/overview>
 - 58 projects represented
 - Lots of people, a bit chaotic.
 - Giovanni's impression is that there are a lot of people doing very similar things (working on metadata standards)
 - One of them ETAP people, integrating HSF (HEP Software Foundation) metadata into their infrastructure
 - NAPMIX project- GSI starting a metadata standard for nuclear physics starting from zero almost – See [Feb '25 DIOS Meeting](#).
 - A lot of Open Science portal projects as well.
 - People are happy that ESCAPE people speak to each other
 - Still people lost with CC and FAIRness
 - When EOSC appeared, people became a bit crazy as the project is not really fully understood (as well as the Nodes).
 - Discussion about Astro CC (Mark Allen)
 - They don't see that the VRE is little integrated with VO / astrophysics in general.
 - Rucio itself doesn't manage the scope of astro-related data data-management
 - He also asked about the connection between OSSR and the VRE → The Zenodo extension.
 - This also triggered a discussion about how to integrate astro projects/initiatives into a (new) Competence Center specially for astronomy.
 - Potential meeting (at CERN on Sept) inviting people of the different CCs.
 - There was some discussion with Romain David to put a Service / place in where events/activities/people and CC information appeared (interests and subjects in which people would like to help/are experts of). Zenodo was thought of as a potential service, but there are some showstoppers: it isn't very used by all the community and the timeline of its implementation (Zenodo devs seem keen about the idea). ORCID, ESCAPE website, OSCARS website appeared in the discussion.
- Quick overview of OSCARS and WPs activities

9/12/2024

Event: <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1481474/>

Mattermost link:

https://mattermost.web.cern.ch/signup_user_complete/?id=zqaa9p5fqfd9bnnc64at4b5a&md=link&sbr=su

WP2 deliverable

- Proposed action for cluster representatives: go through the D2.1 draft and gather points for discussion / clarification before 18 Dec

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/14pxxtlT1lpL2kgr7feg4QuFLacjB0luF/edit#heading=h.awmk71ms4vgo>

- Status of services is the copy paste version of the OSCARS D1.1
- Write comments HERE by Wed 18th Dec

WP1

- Discussion about a position paper

- Not mandatory
- Jordi saying that it could happen towards the end of the project
- LS-RI has a draft:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tL5pJw4fK_os1vH-D3N5tXgxpMbFJGmcXfFrzxc5ZQ/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.7bopwpt95vp

- Who should do it?
- M2: roadmap for CCCs
 - *This is a "Roadmap". My take would be to approach our input as a light strategic engagement/training plan and not as a strict events calendar. Elements I would see there: general scope=> cluster-specific goals => target stakeholders => type/format of activities => opportunities for co-location/collaboration with other clusters => KPIs*

- [Events planning document](#):

- Provided roadmap on how to engage with clusters
- WP1 workshop about CCCs:
 - Find use cases for ESCAPE
 - CTAO
 - Open Data / VRE?

Frederic: where do we find the list of OSCARS funded projects and how do we understand the status? Do we contact the PIs?

> Strategy from the DM WG is to let PIs take their time to develop the project and eventually discuss it in the meetings. Alberto mentioned that could possibly get in touch with PIs in the future.

Enrique: from the VRE side there is a similar tension; invite people to the VRE WG meeting, and discuss synergies.

Enrique: question for LAPP: do you need anything in deploying the LAPP VRE?

Leo: will take a look at the document to grasp better the broader scope of the project.

Alberto: There is the vision of deploying the VRE at LAPP (from Giovanni L).

Alberto: Assessment on who is working on the WGs.

Who is involved in the VRE?

- Monthly meeting
- ~1 representative for each RI (7-10 people in total) excluding SKA
- Meetings organised by Enrique, Paul and Giovanni (G)

Who is involved in the DM WG?

- Monthly meeting
- ~1 representative for each RI (7-10 people in total) excluding SKA
- Meetings organised by Giovanni (G)

Mattermost

- Vocabulary:
 - Mattermost Team = Slack Channel
 - Mattermost Channel = Slack team

Attendees (write your name here):

Marion PIERRE (LAPP)

Léo CHAZALLET

Enrique Garcia

Giovanni Guerrieri

Frederic GILLARDO

Excused:

Minutes:

LAPP / CERN 13-03-25

LAPP / CERN weekly meeting

13/03/2025

Event: <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1525827/>

Mattermost link:

https://mattermost.web.cern.ch/signup_user_complete/?id=zqaa9p5fqfd9bnnc64at4b5a5e&md=link&sbr=su

OSCARS GA

- 58 projects presenting
- 5 projects to standardize metadata (ETAP/NAPMIX/...)
- Open science portal another popular topic
- Need to clarify concept of competence cluster
- Stephen Serjeant carry on citizen science project through his OSCARS funded project
- Mark Allen: astropy doesn't work on the VRE. Tools that are helping to browse data from a VO are not working anymore.
- Rucio doesn't match the scope of astro (regarding metadata queries)
- OSSR - reasonably stable, does not require too much maintenance.

WP2

WP2 event at CERN if we are less than 100 people

WP1

Alberto: Competence Centres webpage, different wrt what we have now.

Giovanni : add a list of people with the project they are involved in, with a list of expertises and who can provide support.

Enrique: should we do it in Zenodo or in OSCARS webpage?

Giovanni : added information directly on your user profil because the informations have to be update by users

Frederic: some people don't have a Zenodo account, solution? Don't need to publish to create an account.

Enrique : OSCARS webpage may be solution in the meantime

Frederic: provide a demo environment (i.e. the VRE) to try services out.

AOBs - VRE

Leo to keep testing Rucio on the VRE

Attendees (write your name here):

Marion PIERRE (LAPP)

Léo CHAZALLET (LAPP)

Enrique Garcia

Giovanni Guerrieri

Frederic GILLARDO

Alberto IESS

LAPP / CERN 9-12-24

LAPP / CERN weekly meeting

9/12/2024

Event: <https://indico.cern.ch/event/1481474/>

Mattermost link:

https://mattermost.web.cern.ch/signup_user_complete/?id=zqaa9p5fqfd9bnnc64at4b5a&md=link&sbr=su

WP2 deliverable

- Proposed action for cluster representatives: go through the D2.1 draft and gather points for discussion / clarification before 18 Dec

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/14pxxtIT1lpL2kgr7feg4QuflLacjB0luF/edit#heading=h.awmk71ms4vgo>

- Status of services is the copy paste version of the OSCARS D1.1
- Write comments HERE by Wed 18th Dec

WP1

- Discussion about a position paper
 - Not mandatory
 - Jordi saying that it could happen towards the end of the project
 - LS-RI has a draft:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tL5pJw4fK_os1vH-D3N5tXgxpMbFJGmcXfFfrzxc5ZQ/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.7bopwpt95vp

- Who should do it?
- M2: roadmap for CCCs
 - *This is a "Roadmap". My take would be to approach our input as a light strategic engagement/training plan and not as a strict events calendar. Elements I would see there: general scope=> cluster-specific goals => target stakeholders => type/format of activities => opportunities for co-location/collaboration with other clusters => KPIs*
- [Events planning document](#):
 - Provided roadmap on how to engage with clusters
 - WP1 workshop about CCCs:
 - Find use cases for ESCAPE
 - CTAO
 - Open Data / VRE?

Frederic: where do we find the list of OSCARS funded projects and how do we understand the status? Do we contact the PIs?

> Strategy from the DM WG is to let PIs take their time to develop the project and eventually discuss it in the meetings. Alberto mentioned that could possibly get in touch with PIs in the future.

Enrique: from the VRE side there is a similar tension; invite people to the VRE WG meeting, and discuss synergies.

Enrique: question for LAPP: do you need anything in deploying the LAPP VRE?

Leo: will take a look at the document to grasp better the broader scope of the project.

Alberto: There is the vision of deploying the VRE at LAPP (from Giovanni L).

Alberto: Assessment on who is working on the WGs.

Who is involved in the VRE?

- Monthly meeting
- ~1 representative for each RI (7-10 people in total) excluding SKA
- Meetings organised by Enrique, Paul and Giovanni (G)

Who is involved in the DM WG?

- Monthly meeting
- ~1 representative for each RI (7-10 people in total) excluding SKA
- Meetings organised by Giovanni (G)

Mattermost

- Vocabulary:
 - Mattermost Team = Slack Channel
 - Mattermost Channel = Slack team

Attendees (write your name here):

Marion PIERRE (LAPP)

Léo CHAZALLET

Enrique Garcia

Giovanni Guerrieri

Frederic GILLARDO

Excused:

Minutes: